
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Immediate Release  
3/23/2020  
 
Contact:     Harrisonburg Police Department   

Detective L. Brooke Wetherell 
540-437-2650  
www.harrisonburgva.gov/police  

 
 
Media: Included are stills from the surveillance footage during the burglary of the Medicap 
Pharmacy on March 20. There are three suspects and a photograph of the vehicle included. The 
vehicle is only known as a silver SUV at this time.   
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